      Weekly Newsletter 8th June 2018 		      The summer term has started with a busy week in school. The children have come back refreshed and have been enjoying the warm weather. The school have supplied some new playground equipment for the children to encourage physical activity at break times so there have been lots of physical activities this week. Please make sure that children bring a water bottle so that they can keep hydrated.
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[bookmark: _GoBack]Certificates this week										   Ladybirds  											                  Bonnie for Exploring										                   Archie Sowery for Perseverance  							 		    Polecats 											  	         Lacey for Perseverance										     Destiny for Friendship										         Jacob for Wisdom 												    Foxes										                                               Mark for Perseverance										        Libby for Perseverance 										 Curriculum newsletters  										       Please check the website for the latest curriculum newsletters,  this will tell you about the areas of study for the forthcoming term.								       Sports Day									  			       Sports day is next week on Thursday 14th June. As usual there will be the opportunity for a picnic lunch with your children before the start of the sporting activities. Please access the school field via the side path and the children will be handed over to you from 12pm onwards	. Please note that once the children are handed over to you then you are responsible for them until the events start at approximately 1.15pm.   The children compete in their houses and last year parents kindly supplied a T shirt to match the children’s house colour. They will need to be in their house colours again this year.  Your children should know the house they are in. Ash is blue, Oak is white and Beech is red. For children in Ladybirds class the house will be written on this newsletter and put in to book bags.  Any questions please ask the staff in class.   	                                                    Discovery Park Science trip   						                                                Year 5/6 will be visiting Discovery Park next week. Any permission slips and payments outstanding should be handed in to the office on Monday please.						             







		                                                                       							 

                                               																	    
















	
	Dates for the diary

	Month
	Date
	Event

	June
	13th 
	Year 5/6 science trip to Discovery Park

	
	14th 
	Sports day and family picnic

	July
	4th 
	Whole school trip

	
	11th 
	Reports given to parents

	
	12th 
	Open afternoon 1.30pm -3.15pm

	
	16th 
	Year 6 Leavers celebration after school

	
	20th 
	Leavers service 1.30pm in church
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